
 

April, Month of the Military Child                                                

provides an opportunity to recognize and honor our 

youngest heroes, military children.  Virginia is home to 

more than 108,000 children with parents                        

serving in the military. 
 

The 4-H program of Virginia Cooperative Extension 

invites everyone across the state to join us for the          

6th Annual Purple Up! for Military Kids celebration. 
 

Show visible support and thank military kids for their 

strength and sacrifices by wearing purple on  

Friday, April 15, 2016. 

Help us turn Virginia purple! 
 
 

 


